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ANNUAL REVIEW OF INVESTMENT POLICY 
 
DATE:  October 31, 2023 
 
TO:  District Board Members 
 
FROM:  Danielle Mueller, Finance & Administration Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Review of the District Statement of Investment Policy 
 

BACKGROUND: The District’s Investment Policy was originally adopted in 1989 and is 
reviewed annually by the Board of Directors. 

 
DISCUSSION:  The current investment policy is based on conservative principles with an emphasis 

of earning maximum returns while mitigating any loss of principal.  There are no 
notable market conditions and/or laws legislated that would warrant any changes 
in that nature. As such, there are no changes proposed.   

 
ALTERNATIVES:   1.  No action; keep the Investment Policy as is. 

2. Modify the Investment Policy. 
 

FISCAL/RESOURCE IMPACTS: Our investment policy is set out to establish a protocol for 
investment making decisions. If questions ever come up about fiscal 
management, the answers won’t come from the investment results but rather 
what decisions were made and how we made them. By establishing priorities in 
this policy (safety, liquidity, and yield), we are ensuring long-term, stable, and 
effective management of public funds without risking principle. Without this 
policy, we are susceptible to making investment decisions with greater economic 
loss.  

 
RECOMMENDATIONS: No changes are proposed; therefore, keep the District Statement of 

Investment Policy as is. 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   District Statement of Investment Policy (2 pages) 
  
DATE PREPARED:  October 10th, 2023 






